
Hi, 

I’m in Del Mar Heights, and it makes absolutely no sense to split up District 1 as proposed. I 

absolutely think coastal issues (smaller lots, more environmental awareness, wildlife 

awareness) are completely different from inland issues (larger lots, more McMansions and 

enjoying the great indoors). 

 

Please vote No on the proposal to include Del Mar Heights in District 6, we would like to 

stay in District 1. 

 

Thanks, 

Kim 
 


